V)

{2008-2010) ,
President

Er. R. Ravindra Kumar
Mobile : 94408 15123

sy APSEB ENGINEERS' ASSOCIATION

{Regd. No. 874 of 1975)
H.No. 6-3-663, Somajiguda, Hyderabad - 500 082,
Phone & Fax : 040-40204241, e-mail : apsebea @ gmail.com

Secretary General

Er. A. Sudhakar Rao
Mobile : 94408 13776

Associate President

Er. G Sampath Kumar
Mobile : 94408 11027

Secretary (Administration)
Er. M. Shivashankar

Secretary (Finance}
Er. J. Sreenivas

Secretary (Co-ordination)
Er. M. Vedavyasa Rao

Secretary (Publicity)
Er. D. Vara Prasad Rao

APTRANSCO:

Vice-President
Er. K.G Srinivasulu

Secretary
Er. K. Devadanam

APGENCO:
Vice-President
Er. B. Mangilal

Secretary
Er. A. Venkat Narayana

APCPDCL:

Vice-President
Er. P. Pulla Reddy

Secretary
Er. J. L. Janapriya

APEPDCL:

Vice-President
Er. N. Samuel

Secretary
Er. G. Satyanarayana

APNPDCL:
Vice-President
Er. G Shivaram

Secretary
Er. MD. Yonus

APSPDCL:
Vice-President
Er. N. Srinivasulu

Secretary
Er. M. Devendranath Reddy

MEMBER REPRESENTATIVES
Mechanical

Er. P. Tirupathi

Telecom

Er. Ch. Srinivas Rac

Civil

Er. K. Ravindar Reddy
Lady Representative

Er. T. Uma Laxmi {

Hyderabad
Dt.23-11-2010
To
The Chief General Manger(HRD& Trg)
APTRANSCO,

Vidyuth Soudha, Hyderabad.

Respected Sir,

Sub:  APSEBEA - Arriving of AE and AAE vacancies for filling up in
APTRANSCO with Direct Recruitment AEs, Graduate sub-
Rt Engineers and appointment by Transfer from Sub-Engineer — Reg.
eft

1 .Lr.No.CGM(HRD&Trg)/DE(T&MPP/ADE-I(MPP)/A1/1077/
2010, dt.09-11-2010.

* ok ok
This has reference to your letter dt.9-11-2010 on the subject matter for

absorbing 86 eligible Sub-Engineers from DISCOMS duly keeping vacant
adequate number of AAE posts already working in APTRANSCO.

You may recall the discussions that were held some time back to fix up

ratio among AEs and AAEs cadre based on the existing posts. The management
is kind enough to resolve similar issue by fixing ratio in DISCOMS. In the same
way the ratio between AEs and AAEs shall be fixed in APTRANSCO at an early
date. After fixing up of ratio in APTRANSCO, the absorption of 86 eligible Sub-

Engineers can be examined.

Therefore, it is requested not to issue any orders for filling up of vacancies

from the eligible sub-engineers of DISCOM s till the ratio is fixed.

Thanking you and assuring you our best co-operation all the time.

Yours faithfully,




